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Personal Development News (PDN) 

The recent (July 2024) Ofsted report states that: 

“Behaviour in lessons and around the school is exemplary. 

This is because pupils understand the ‘good to be green’ 

system that helps to ensure positive and respectful 

relationships exist between pupils and staff. This 

contributes to pupils feeling safe and being kept safe in 

school.”  

“Behaviour is exceptional. This is because expectations of 

pupils are made clear. From the beginning of early years 

onwards, children learn what it means to behave well.” 

We are delighted that our children feel safe at Camrose 

and are very happy and keen to come to school.  

The recently carried out Bully Ballot not only had given 

children an opportunity to voice their opinion in a 

democratic way, but also reassured staff and parents that 

our pupils feel that they are being listened to by all trusted 

adults involved in their learning journey and they feel safe 

and valued at all times. 

 

Welcome to the Autumn Term edition of PDN! 

We’d like to start our first edition this year by introducing some of our new PSHE 

Ambassadors!  The Ambassadors have a strong understanding of how PSHE 

works at Camrose and know the various themes we are focusing on throughout the 

year. The children are happy to help their peers and adults, to discuss any ideas 

they might have and offer support understanding some of the routines and topics. 

Children promote positive behaviour and show great team spirit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Jigsaw Ambassadors know how PSHE works at Camrose and have a good understanding of 

various topics we are focusing on throughout the year. Also, children are aware of how certain 

themes are being addressed across the year groups. 

 

 

 

RMS Jessica  

RSN Kaliah 

1RK Heisi 

1FA Noah S. 

2IN Natalia 

2GS Dollie-
Rae 

3IJ Alesia 

3KB Aarohi 
 

4PM Ana M. 

4BM Denisa 
B. 

5BO Lavinia 

5IG Beatrice 

6AC Adrian 

6SR Fayha 

 The week beginning the 14th of 

November was Anti-bullying week. 

The assemblies that week focused on 

what bullying really is and how it can 

affect us. Most importantly, how to 

reach out and deal with a bully. 

Parents were also invited to a workshop, 

where they were shown what we teach 

about bullying and how we deal with any 

bullying situations that might occur. 

Parents were reassured that bullying is 

not tolerated at Camrose and staff is 

working continuously to encourage 

children to make connections, build 

bridges, make friends, connect in a 

positive way and get support when and if 

and when needed. 
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Here is a selection of work our pupils have completed during their PSHE 

lessons. Let’s celebrate their work  

                           

      

             

 

Well done Camrose for raising £398 

for ‘Children in Need’. Year on year,  

it is pleasing to see our families 

being generous and supporting this 

significant cause. 

            

   

International Children in Need Day is a 

special day to raise awareness of 

children’s rights and well-being around 

the world. 


